2022-2023

Welcome Information for Students and Parents

Dear Family of the greatest kids in the world!

We want to welcome you to St. Vincent de Paul for the 2022-2023 school year. We are committed to making this school year a remarkable one for your child and family. Please know that if you ever have a question, concern, or would just like to catch up on school happenings, you can always reach us at 715-422-0960.

A Royal Rising-Wednesday, August 17, 4:00-6:00

We are looking forward to having as many families participate as possible. Please look over the attached information, and mark these dates on your calendar.

The Parent/Student Royal Rising orientation is for <u>all students and parents at St. Vincent de Paul School.</u> Participating in this experience will help ease the transition to our new and existing processes. Families will be with Mrs. Fochs and Mrs. Kuhn in the church from 4:30-5:00 discussing important school items for the new year. The parent information that will be shared is important to start the new school year safely and with excitement.

Many great things are going to be happening while we learn and grow this year. We will continue our mentor program and offer challenges to encourage students to reach their math and reading goals. Who said we want things to go back to normal? We plan on it being better than normal.

We are all looking forward to spending this new school year together. The strong relationships we form today will help to make our children a successful and kind generation of tomorrow. So proud to be a part of this journey with you!

Peace to you,

Mrs. Pamela Fochs

Mission: To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in Catholic principles and traditions

A Royal Rising-All St. Vincent de Paul Students and Parents: Tuesday, August 17, 4:00-6:00pm

All students and parents are being asked to join us in the church to welcome everyone. Mrs. Fochs, and Mrs. Kuhn will be introducing our staff, discussing SVDP procedures, health and safety measures, and taking any questions.

- 4:00-4:30 Meet and Greet teachers and supply drop off
- 4:30-5:00 Parent/Student meeting in church
- 5:00-6:00 Meet and greet faculty and staff, mini tours conducted by building experts
- Stop by the office to pick up your child 's Orientation Folder and planner
- Drop off supplies in classroom/locker
- Faculty/Staff meet and greet
- Gym lobby, front entrance, and rectory doors will be open

Alternate Supply Drop Off, Orientation Folder and Planner Pick Up

- Monday, August 22 9am—12pm
- Tuesday, August 23 8am-4pm

The school will be open on these days for drop off of supplies, and to gather your family's Orientation Folder and planner(s). Please stop in the office first for assistance. The gym lobby, front entrance, and rectory doors will be open for entrance.

Volunteer Opps

Lunchroom Volunteer: This is considered an essential volunteer.

Read aloud? Math? Birthday lunch set up?

Once a Week? Once a Month? Let us know how we can schedule you.

Wrap-Around School Care

7:00am-8:15am (then recess until 8:35)

3:40pm-4:30pm Snack then Academic Success Center (complete homework)

3:40pm-5:30pm Snack/After Care Play

Entrance to School in the Mornings/During the Day

Busing begins 8/24

Parent vehicle drop off through back parking lot (morning care) or on 13th street into playground

Students will enter the building through the gym lobby after the Pledge of Allegiance.

Communications

715-422-0960

pfochs@assumptioncatholicschools.org

svdpoffice@assumptioncatholicschools.org

www.assumptioncatholicschools.org

Early Bird Paperwork

Please return all paperwork asap. We always prefer to be prepared. Families who return their Emergency Form by August 24 will be in a drawing for a \$25.00 Scrip Card.